
Town of Mount Morris 

Special Meeting 

November 01, 2022 

Present:  Supervisor David DiSalvo, Deputy Supervisor Don Huff and Councilmember Jeff 

Coniglio 

Excused: Councilmember Nate Guzzardi 

 

Also present:  Accountant Terri McKerrow and Town Clerk Chelsey Woodworth 

 

At 5:00pm, Supervisor DiSalvo opened the meeting at the Town Hall at 103 Main Street Mount 

Morris, NY. He then opened the Public Hearing for the Preliminary 2023 Budget. 

 

There were no comments on the preliminary budget, so Supervisor DiSalvo closed the public 

hearing.  

A motion was made by Councilmember Coniglio to adopt the 2023 Budget as presented, 

Seconded by Deputy Supervisor Huff.  

Vote:  Aye  3   (DiSalvo, Huff , Coniglio) 

  No    0 

  Motion Carried 

A motion was made by Councilmember Coniglio to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Deputy 

Supervisor Huff.  

Vote:  Aye  3   (DiSalvo, Huff , Coniglio) 

  No    0 

  Motion Carried 

Meeting adjourned at 5:27pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Chelsey Woodworth 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector 

 

 

 


